Well I wanted to blog this earlier, but I've be so busy. The productions of “In His Steps”
went very well. The kids did a wonderful job, the costumes were great, the sets rock. But
most of all the Lord was glorified and people were challenged. I feel so blessed to have
been a part of the production. We had a meeting last night at Arts Alive to plan out next
year. Plus we talked about areas needing improvement. It is so awesome to be a part of the
Arts Alive family. God has drawn in each person to fill in the missing pieces of the puzzle.
Last night we prayed for more to be drawn in to fill the lacking places. I'm just so blessed
to be a part. I can’t even find the words to express the family of God/army of God feelings I
feel. I'm just blessed!
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